
From: Steve Schneider
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] $20 car license fee
Date: Monday, November 27, 2017 11:26:39 AM

To Council,

What are you thinking?  The audacity of raising our car tabs to fix sidewalks is just incomprehensible.  You give
 developers tax breaks when they should be paying into a fund to pay for these improvements.  You say that the city
 needs the money, so don’t spend money on projects such as buying a bog for 2.9 million dollars or researching
 tearing down 4+ acres of trees in a park for a maintenance yard. Start spending our money wisely and tax the
 developers.  The city needs to START spending OUR money wisely.  You need to make the staff look for ways to
 save money not tax us just because they think they can get away with these crazy ideas.

Raising our car tabs after the huge raise by ST3 is NOT acceptable.

Steve Schneider
Cathy Floit
14802 9th PL NE
Shoreline 98155
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